
 EPSB Committee Meeting Agenda 
 
Committee Name: Kentucky Advisory Council for Internship (KACI) 
 
Date: 9/1/2016 
 
Time: 9:30 AM 
 
Location: Education Professional Standards Board (EPSB) 
 

Meeting Purpose: Kentucky Teacher Internship Program (KTIP) 

Meeting Called by: Division of Professional Learning and Assessment, EPSB 

  

Attendees (“x “ indicates attendance) 

LuAnn Asbury, KEA x Janet O’Connell, Teacher 
Jessamine Co x  

Donna Brockman, PLA x 

Melinda Ault, MSD  x Billy Parker, Principal 
Franklin Co  Jennifer Elliott, PLA x 

Mary Beth Bowling, 
Louisville Archdiocese x Peggy Petrilli, EKU x Sherri Henley, PLA  

Sharon Brennan, Chair 
UK x Kelly Sampson, IECE x Sharon Salsman, PLA x 

Rachel Colyer, 
Teacher Scott Co x Michele Reynolds, Asst 

Supt Jessamine Co    

Todd Davis, KDE x Ray Spahn, Asst Supt 
Gallatin Co x   

Beverly Ennis, 
Campbellsville 
University 

x Eleanor Spry, Director St. 
Mary x   

Winona Griggs, Instr 
Supervisor Wayne Co x Jodie Zeller, Principal 

Jefferson Co    

David Johnson, SESC x CTE    
 
Time Agenda Topics Person Responsible 

 
 Call to Order/Approval of 

Minutes/Introductions 
Sharon B 

 KACI Overview Donna and Sharon B 
 KTIP Numbers/Goal Sharon S and Donna 
 Appeals Sharon S 
 Regulation Status Donna 
 Resources Donna and Sharon S 



 Examples Online Donna and Sharon B 
 Globally Comp Teaching Pilot Sharon B 
 Feedback Donna and Sharon B 
 Retiree Recognition Donna and Sharon B 
 Adjourn Sharon B 
 
     
 
 
 
Meeting Minutes: 
 

Kentucky Advisory Council for Internship (KACI) Meeting 
September 1, 2016 

EPSB, Conference Room A 
9:30-11:30 

 
 
 
Welcome/Introductions/Minutes Approval 
Chairperson Brennan welcomed the group. Minutes from the March 2016 meeting were 
approved. 
 
KACI Overview 
Sharon Brennan and Donna discussed the responsibilities of serving on the KACI committee 
for new members. 
 
 
KTIP Numbers/Goal 
KTIP update: there are 5 fall intern, 1,405 full year interns, 44 denied, 361 incomplete and 1 
resign. Of the 44 denied none were due to budget. The goal this year is to enroll all interns 
(none denied due to budget). 
 
 
Appeals 
There were 8 unsuccessful, 3 appeals, 2 nullified and 1 upheld. 
 
 
Regulation Status 
At the last board meeting (August 15, 2016) a draft of the regulation was reviewed and 
approved. The regulation will now move to the legislature. In a couple of weeks Donna will 
attend a legislative education committee meeting to answer questions or concerns they may 
have regarding the draft. In the meantime, a waiver is in place until the regulation goes through 
the approval process. 
 
 



Resources 
The MSD addendum, Interdisciplinary Early Childhood Education (IECE) Training PowerPoint, 
and the District KTIP Coordinator PowerPoint are now available on the EPSB website.  
 
KDE Peer Observer training: 
The KDE peer observation training has been revised and can be accessed on KDE’s website. 
The training is a deep-dive into the Kentucky Framework for Teaching. KTIP committee 
members and interns should utilize this training to better understand the framework, materials, 
and available resources. 
 
  
DC Meetings: Sharon and Sherri conducted three District Coordinator trainings this summer. 
The trainings took place in Corbin, Muhlenberg County, and EPSB. A total of 59 coordinators 
attended. 
 
 
Atlas: The National Board online teaching library.  Donna has access to several ATLAS 
licenses through the NT3 grant. If anyone on the committee (KACI) would like to participate in 
a KTIP pilot using ATLAS with their interns, contact Donna. 
 
 
 
 
Examples Online 
Due to the low number submitted last year, source of evidence examples have not been put 
online. Plans are to continue to collect examples from interns and bring a committee together 
to select and categorize examples to post next year (2017-18 school year). 
 
 
Globally Comp Teaching Pilot 
Sharon Brennan presented a short documentary and provided information from the NAFSA 
Teacher Educator Colloquia.  She asked for the committee’s approval to explore a pilot and it 
was approved. 
 
 
Feedback 
Feedback was provided by KACI members regarding the summer training for KTIP committee 
members. 
 
 
Retiree Recognition 
Dick Roberts from Western Kentucky University was recognized and presented a plaque for 
his many years of service with KTIP. Winona Griggs from Wayne County Schools was also 
recognized for her service with the KACI committee.  
 
 



 
 
Adjourn 
 


